
             

             

                                 
               

      

      

      

    

   
 

19th April 2020 
 

 

Dear families, 

 

We do hope that you have had a lovely Easter break and are continuing to stay safe and 

positive during this difficult time. 

We will be back from 9am tomorrow (Monday 20th April) to continue our online/home 

learning. Teachers will be available via email. Please contact 

office@groveprimaryschool.org if you need to speak with your child's teacher or a member 

of the senior leadership team. 

Activities will be posted on this Facebook page as well as our website https://grove-primary-

school-lowestoft.secure-primarysite.n… 

In addition, the BBC Website Bitesize daily learning activities is great for all ages -

 https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary 

For those of you who heard the Government briefing session this evening, there is no date 

for a return to normal school at the moment. We continue to wait for further guidance from 

the Government and Department for Education. 

You may also have heard that the Government will be providing laptops and access to the 

internet for disadvantage children including children with a social worker. We do not know 

how quickly this will be put in place or how the IT equipment will reach you. We will be in 

touch when we do. 

If you are struggling to access the online learning, please contact the shcool office via 

office@groveprimaryschool.org If you are struggling to acquirer pencils or paper, please 

contact us. We are hoping to put some home learning packs together which can be 

collected from the gates at the front of the school. We will be in touch with you about this 

over the coming week. 

It is likely that we will be moving from the Wonde Free School Meals voucher system to a 

similar system. If you think you are entitled to free school meals but have not received 

vouchers, please contact office@groveprimaryschool.org 

                                                 Grove Primary School 
        Learn Together…..Grow Individually 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs R Aldous 

      Framfield Road 
Carlton Colville 

Lowestoft 
Suffolk 

NR33 8RQ 
Telephone – (01502) 538527 

 
www.groveprimaryschool.org 

Email: office@groveprimaryschool.org 

 

https://grove-primary-school-lowestoft.secure-primarysite.net/home-learning/?fbclid=IwAR2twO6aRH_qfIvLx80gVY9RAkNA6MSzJw_vyYZlfdE6JOPlB01iFrDsEUk
https://grove-primary-school-lowestoft.secure-primarysite.net/home-learning/?fbclid=IwAR2twO6aRH_qfIvLx80gVY9RAkNA6MSzJw_vyYZlfdE6JOPlB01iFrDsEUk
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary?fbclid=IwAR0NcEVS3cbV30lQU6plgP41K5EanIPcbAPFiw-yX5ocpgHbjo6WIqQ3w4s


Please also remember that you are not teachers and we do not expect you to teach at 

home in this way. If anything, continue to spend time doing fun activities with your children, 

speak to them lots, read to them, enjoy family time. 

Don't hesitate to contact us if needed. 

Kind Regards 

Rae Aldous 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 


